FREE Drive-Up



Stroke Awareness Education

May is Stroke Awareness Month

Tuesday, May 18, 2021
drop by any time from 9 am-11 am
Sheridan Memorial Hospital
Cafeteria parking lot (north side of hospital-look for signs)

No need to get out of your vehicle – please wear a face covering.

Health care professionals will be on hand to

explain how knowing the acronym **FAST** can save a life. They will also provide information to help you make lifestyle changes to prevent strokes and stop heart disease before it starts.



